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Dear Geoffrey 
 
 
As I know you are aware, residents in roads north of the London Road station, 
particularly in Springfield Road, Southdown Avenue, Rugby Road and Florence 
Road, are feeling the effects of the introduction of the CPZ south of the station.  
With the support of all three Preston Park ward councillors, residents are asking 
when the impact assessment/review of the Area J extension, as stipulated in the 
original zone plans, is going to take place.  Would you agree with me that officers 
should start on this at once?   
 
Residents north of the London Road station, who are experiencing great difficulty 
finding parking spaces near their homes, would like to be able to purchase Area J 
permits if there are any available.  As it appears from your response to Councillor 
Kennedy’s question at the last CMM that there are indeed 280 “spare” Area J 
permits would it be possible for residents in roads immediately to the north of the 
station to purchase these permits?  
 
Regards 

 
Councillor Kevin Allen 
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